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THE 

 

July 9 

Extended Teaching 

Coordinator(s) 

Jennifer Porter 
 

10:40 a.m. 

Susan Tappan 

Joann Pryor 

Angela Gonterman 

Wendy Chisolm 

Kim Phelps 

Bobbi Jo Baird 

Justin Baird 

Stacia Gardner 

Jamie Gardner 
 

9:35 Deacons 

(1) Scott Cooke 

 (6) Jamie Gardner 
 

11:00 Deacons 

 (1) Harry Rucker 

(3) Tim Armstrong 

(4) Phillip Franke 

(5) Barry Jarvis 

(6) Scott Hatfield 
 

Elmcroft  

Sandy McCoy 

 
Week of  

July 9 

 

Connections 

Scott Christmas 
 

Congregational Care 

George Maddox 

IN SERVICE    

 A WORD FROM OUR PASTOR  

 CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 

HOLIDAY WORLD 

Wednesday, July 12. Cost is only $25. This event is for middle and high school students. Sign up deadline is July 9.  

XTREME LASER TAG COMBAT ARENA EVENT 

Wednesday night, July 26. There will be 4 missions lasting ten minutes each. Cost is $20. Signup deadline is July 23. You can check out the arena at: 
http://xtremelasercombat.com/?gclid=CMT50OWumNQCFda6w Aod9GoG-w. Event is for middle and high school students.   

The Mt. Washington Community Ministry will be having their annual School Supply Drive again this year to help Mt. Washington families in need. Churches in the 
community are being asked to participate. Your help is needed to get these children off to a great start this school year.  
Please have your items brought to First Baptist Church by Sunday, July 30. Checks for monetary donations should be made payable to Mt. Washington  
Community Ministry and mailed to Mt. Washington Community Ministry, P. O. Box 315, Mt. Washington, KY 40047. 
Distribution of the school supplies will be Friday, August 4, 9 a.m.-12:00/noon. 
If you know of anyone who needs assistance, please remind them of this date. The distribution will be in the Community Ministry Office located in the basement  
of First Baptist Church (Coakley Chapel) from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00/noon. If you have any questions, please call Community Ministries at 538-8439. Thank you in  

advance for your participation in this project.   
 

SCHOOL SUPPLIES NEEDED 

Backpacks 
Composition Books (wide or college) 
Baby Wipes 
Zippered Pencil Pouches 
Binders (1 ½ inch or 2 inch) 
Glue Sticks 
 

Fiskar scissors (blunt/sharp)  
      any brand or type 
Primary Tablets (Grade 1) 
Crayola Washable Markers -Broad Tip 

Colored Pencils 
Highlighters 
Sharpie Markers 

Folders (pocket/clip) different colors 
Folders (pocket) different colors 
Wide or College Ruled Spiral  
Notebooks (different colors) 
Pens (black, blue or red) 
Pencils 
Rectangle Erasers/ Cap Erasers 

Loose Leaf Paper (wide ruled, loose    
       leaf & composition) 
Hand Sanitizer 
Ziploc Bags   
       (sandwich, quart or gallon size) 

CENTRI-KID CHILDREN’S SUMMER CAMP  

Our children will attend camp Monday, July 10 through Friday, July 14. Please be in prayer for our children and chaperones.  

Children attending are: Kyle Baird, Addison Bickley, Mattie Bickley, Jessica Browne, Audrey Clarkson, Kate Foster, Haleigh Gensheimer, Adyson Gray, 

Abigail Hardin, Davis Harris, Paul Harris, Addison Johns, Connor Kinslow, RJ Kissell, Sam Lynch, JB Mayhew, Josiah Wallitsch, Mason Ward, Avery Wasinger, 

Addy Winders Chaperones: Bobbi Jo Baird, Dionna Bickley, Jessica Clarkson, Chris Harris, Craig Kinslow 

Campers love receiving mail. If you would like to encourage a child while they are at camp, letters can be sent to:  
 

Attn: Centri-Kid Camps 
Camper’s Name/FBC Mt. Washington 
1 University Drive 
UPO 883 
Campbellsville, KY 42718 

YOUTH SUMMER WOW 

Wednesday, July 19, 6:00-8:00 p.m. at the home of David and Mary Lou Mason, 103 Briarcliff Court in Mt. Washington. There will be food, games, hang time and 
Bible study. All current 6th-12th grade students welcome. Summer WOW will meet every other Wednesday. See the schedule for dates and locations. 
 

August 2 – Coni Anderson’s home 

 STUDENT MINISTRY 

 ANNUAL SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE AND DISTRIBUTION 

 WELCOME TO FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 

 PLEASE NOTE 

YOUNG AT 

HEART 

Wednesday, August 9 
Derby Dinner Playhouse 
to see “Music Man”  
Cost $34. Reservations  
by July 19. Buses leave  
at 11:00 a.m. 
Contact Joyce Mann at 
538-6466 to reserve  
your spot or for more  
information.  

 

 

 

Michael & Dana 
Bowen 

 

 

 

Josh & Lori,  
Lucas and Hailey  
Rothman 
 

http://xtremelasercombat.com/?gclid=CMT50OWumNQCFda6wAod9GoG-w


MINISTERIAL STAFF 

 

 Dr. Billy Compton 
 Pastor 

 
 

Dr. Marc Brown 
Worship/Arts  

 

John Tappan  
Education 

Administration 
 
 

Cameron Ford 

Young Adults 
Missions 

Pastoral Care 
 

Jason Johnson 
Students 

 

Jennifer Harris     
Preschool/Children 

 

 

Jake Lynch 
Outreach 

                 Assimilation 
Activities 

 

Dr. Jim Castlen 
Senior Adults  

 

Adrian Mathenia 
Associate Worship 

Communications & Media 
     
 

 

SUPPORT STAFF 
 

Melissa Laytham 
Financial Administrator 

 

Donna Lieber 
Church/Pastor’s Ministry 

Assistant 
 
 

Penny Franklin              
CLC Ministry Assistant 

 

Cheryl Hall 
Receptionist/Staff Ministry 

Assistant 
 

Brenda Sapp           
Mother’s Day Out Director 

 

Carolyn Saunders             
Performing Arts Center  

    Administrator 
 

Lloyd Dooley 
Media/AV Specialist 

 

Steve Middleton 
Sue Robinson 

Greg Burbo 
Custodians 
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 First  
 Baptist  
 Church 

   

320 N Bardstown Rd 
  P.O. Box 315 

  Mt Washington, KY  
40047 

 

Office:      502.538.7361 
                877.955.6539 

 

CLC:        502.538.7362 
 

Fax:          502.538.6980 
 

Mother’s Day Out: 
     502.538.3633  

 

Online: 
 www.fbcmw.org 

 

On the air:  
WFBR  95.3 FM 

THE 

 REMEMBER IN PRAYER 

Updated Wednesday, July 5 
 

Baptist Health: Bonnie Walsh 
 

Elmcroft: Nancy Greenwell, Dean and    

  Velma Keen 
 

Glen Ridge Rehab: Blair Smith 
 

Good Samaritan Center:  

  Barbara Barnes  
 

Green Meadows:  Bobbie Johnson,    

   Betty Lutes, Ruth Walls 

Eastern Star: Helen Holt 
 

Regis Woods Hlthcr: Frank Turner 
 

Windsor Gardens: Herb Offutt  
 

Cincinnati Hlthcr: Betty Wilkins 

 BODY LIFE 

Sunday - July 9 

  7:00 - 8:00 Prayer Time - C205 

  8:15  Morning Worship/No childcare 

  9:00 - 11:00 Library open 

  9:35  Bible Study - all ages 

  9:35  Morning Worship 

10:45  Women Pray - FSR 

10:45  Sunday School Too (B- PS2) 

           Sproutlets                                                           

           (Ages 3-5 by Aug. 1, 2016)  

           No First Kids Live (Grades 1-5) 

11:00  Bible Study - all ages 

11:00  Morning Worship 

Monday - July 10 

  6:00  CLC Closes (M-F) 

Tuesday - July 11 

  9:30  Women’s Bible Study - Craft Room 

11:00  Women On Mission - Craft Room 

  7:00  Orchestra Rehearsal 

Wednesday - July 12 

  8:00  Youth Holiday World-meet in CLC 

            Return 8:00 p.m. 

  3:30  Library opens 

  4:45  Fellowship Meal 

  6:00  Women’s Bible Study - RH S40 

  6:15  Prayer Mtg/Bible Study - Coakley 

  7:00  Worship Choir Rehearsal  

Thursday - July 13 

12:30-5:30  Red Cross Blood Drive - FH   

  5:30  Aerobics  

 

Saturday - July 15 

  CLC Closed  

  7:00  Men’s Bible Study - Romans Hall 

  9:00  Aerobics 

10:00  Young at Heart - Belle of Louisville    

   

June 25    July 2  

Bible Study                471             495 

A.M Worship Total     772             752 

 
 

Financial Statements are available in 
hard copy format in a box outside  

Melissa Laytham’s office. 
 
 

Financial information  
not available  

to the general public. 
 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

JULY 

 

Marc Brown - 2 years 
Worship, Arts 

 

Jim Castlen - 3 years 
Senior Adults 

 

Cameron Ford - 4 years 
Young Adults, Missions,  

Congregational Care 
 

Jake Lynch - 4 years 
Outreach, Connections, Activities 

 

Sue Robinson - 4 years 
Church Custodian 

 STAFF ANNIVERSARY 

 SYMPATHY 

Christian sympathy is extended Terri 
Cox and family in the loss of her 
brother, Tony Cruse. 

AMERICAN RED CROSS 

BLOOD DRIVE 

Thursday, July 13,  
12:30-5:30 p.m., Fellowship Hall 
Schedule an appointment online at  
https://american.redcross.org.  

 JULY BIRTHDAYS 

Widowed & Homebound 
Happy Birthday 

 

Lizzie Rogers (4)  
Aaron Armstrong (8) 

Velma Keen (12), Woody Holt (14) 
Jo Gabehart (22), Rita Marion (23) 
Peggy Duvall (26), Helen Holt (30) 

 IMPACT AFTER SCHOOL MINISTRY LEADER 

FBC is currently looking to fill the paid position of Ministry Leader of  
our After School Ministry for the next school year. We are looking for  
someone who loves to work with middle school students and their  
parents. This person will need to be comfortable to assist the students 
with their studies, lead a short devotional each day, work between  
3:00-6:00 p.m. (following the BCPS calendar), and work as a team 
member of the outreach ministry of the church. If you are interested in 
this paid position, please contact Jake Lynch, Minister of Outreach & 
Connections at 538-7362 or jake.lynch@fbcmw.org for a job description 
and more information. 

SUNRISE CHILDREN’S 

HOME  

Friday, July 7, Meet at Sunrise  
Children’s Home 5:45 p.m. Everyone 
is welcome to visit the 1st Friday 
each month 6:00-7:30 p.m. as we 
share a devotion and play games.  
Contact Chris Harris with questions. 

 OPPORTUNITIES 

WOMEN ON MISSION 

Tuesday, July 11, 11:00 a.m.,  
Craft Room 
Jason Johnson will be speaking 
about the Vietnam mission trip. 

 THANK YOU 

A thank you card has been received 
from Harriett Brooks and Cindy Cecil. 
The cards are posted on the church 
office bulletin board.  

Tuesday, August 1, 6:30 p.m., Fellowship Hall 
For those who may be interested in being part of a Celebrate Recovery 
Ministry possibly here at FBC, you are invited to join Bro. Billy for a  
discussion meeting. 

 CELEBRATE RECOVERY MINISTRY 

MISSIONS LEADERS NEEDED 

Anyone interested in helping with Girls in Action or Royal Ambassadors 
on Wednesdays from 6:45-7:30 p.m. next school year, please contact 
Wendy Stout at 502-777-4179 for G.A.’s and Cameron Ford at  
678-591-6526 for R.A.’s. 

GREAT AND FUN MISSION PROJECT 

Betsy Sutton and Donna Harlow continue to sew dresses and shorts for 
missions. Anyone who would like to help with this; sewing, cutting, ironing, 
donations of fabric, elastic (1" or 1/2"), double-wide bias tape, please  
contact Betsy at 538-6338 or Donna at 396-8397. We have sent garments 
and wash mitts/soap- directly to the mission field by missionaries, to the 
following: Dominican Republic—100 garments, 50 soap/mitts; Belize  
59 garments & 20 mitts/soap. We are now sewing to send to Haiti in  
September with a mission group.   

 MISSIONS 

EASTERN KENTUCKY MISSION MEETING 

Thursday, July 13, 7:00 p.m., Romans Hall  
This meeting will be an evaluation of our June 5-10, 2017 trip and to set 
a date for the 2018 trip. Anyone interested in next year's trip is urged to 
attend, as well as those who were a part of our 2017 missions trip. 
Contact Bob & Donna Harlow at 502-396-8397 or 502-396-5317 with 
questions. 


